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BRoW4 have been making the most of the last 
few hot summer days this last month – hard to 
believe that it’s suddenly so chilly! 

Sunday the 26th August was 
the day of Little Gransden’s 
Air Show, and unfortunately 
one of the few rainy days of 
the summer, but that didn’t 
stop BRoW4 from having 

fun. Some fantastic aircraft were put through 
their paces in the skies, and many vintage 
vehicles and planes 
were on display on 
the ground too, 
including this rather 
unusual one! 
 

The last Wednesday of 
August, BRoW4 once 
again provided 
refreshments for the 
Craft Market at All 
Saints Church, 

Huntingdon, and enjoyed looking at the 
multitude of skills that the local community has. 
There was all sorts of items available to buy, 
including these fridge magnets, all made by 
hand. Please do pop in and see for yourself 
what the crafty 
people of 
Huntingdon make, 
and treat yourself to 
one of Anna’s 
delicious cakes while you’re there! 
 

 
On Sunday 2nd 
September, BRoW4 
attended the very 
popular Coneygear 
Gala. There was 
something there to 
keep everyone entertained, including a petting 
zoo and craft activities for the children, as well 

as stalls and bouncy 
castles. We did catch 
this adult having a go 
at the craft too, 
proving you’re never 
too old to have fun! 

 
 
The following Sunday, 
BRoW4 attended the 
Haddenham Steam 
Rally. There were lots 
of lovely steam 
engines there that had 
been polished until they shone, and some 

beautiful examples 
of entertainment 
from a bygone era. 
There was also 
some beautiful shire 
horses on show, 
and of course many 

stalls for people to enjoy.   
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.bikerunorwalk4.com/
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Just about everyone shops online these 
days, so please help BRoW4 by using 
easyfundraising. It won’t cost you a 

penny, but by shopping via this website BRoW4 
receives donations from large retailers such as 
Amazon. Register using the link below.  
 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/brow4/ 
 

Saturday 29th September is the day of BRoW4 
and Dive In’s second annual Family Fun Day 
and Underwater Challenge to raise money for 
the RNLI. There will be a variety of stalls there, 
bouncy castles for the children, and plenty of 
food and drink available. 

If you want to learn how to scuba dive, then do 
come along and speak to the lovely Pauline to 
find out more, and if you can scuba dive but 
haven’t yet registered to take part in the 
underwater challenge, you can download the 
registration form on the home page of our  
website.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Want to meet us? Come along and support us 
in the following places: 

 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2018: 
 

• Saturday 29th September 2018 – 
BRoW4 the RNLI Family Fun Day 
and Underwater Event, Gildenburgh 
Water, Eastrea Road, Whittlesey, 
PE7 2AR 

• Sunday 30th September – Plough & 
Country Fair Day, Ramsey Rural 
Museum, Wood Lane, Ramsey, PE26 
2XD 

• Saturday 20th October – Apple Day, 
Huntingdon Community Plant & Tree 
Nursery, 25 Park Lane, 
Godmanchester 

• Saturday 27th October – Halloween 
Moonrose, Orton Centre, Orton 
Goldhay, Peterborough, PE2 5TD 

• Wednesday 31st October – Craft 
Market, All Saints Church, Market 
Square, Huntingdon 

NOVEMBER 2018: 

 

• Wednesday 14th – Huntingdonshire 
Society for the Blind Craft Fair, All 
Saints Church, Huntingdon 

• Saturday 24th – Christmas Craft Fair, 
Ely Beet Sports & Social Club, 83 
Lynn Road, Ely, CB6 1DE 

• Wednesday 31st October – Craft 
Market, All Saints Church, Market 
Square, Huntingdon 
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